P.G.D.A.V. College (Eve.)
Nehru Nagar, New Delhi,

Date: 28.07.2017
NOTICE

You will be glad to know that the second edition of Bodhayan: 2017-2018
is now under the process, All the colleagues are requested to contribute to

the Journal. The abstract of the article should be emailed at

principalpgdaveve@gmail.com by 15% September, 2017 followed by

submission of full article by 15" October, 2017.

Thanking you,

. R
(Dr. BN, Chaudh@)/ (Dr. RX. Gupta)

Convener Principal



